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Letter from the Editor
Sheila Wellington

Working for the Prairie Light Review has been a great honor. With this issue, we
hope to have communicated to our readers how much we appreciate the College of
DuPage and the surrounding community that continues to support it. I am so
pleased with the amount of  great submissions we received this semester. For those
who were not published in this issue, please submit next semester. I applaud all of
our submitters for having the courage to display their work for the entire district to
see. C.O.D. is not the sole reason we have had the opportunity to be a part of  a lit-
erary journal publication; I want to thank everyone who has picked up an issue or
submitted to an issue of  The Prairie Light Review. I would also like to thank our won-
derful advisor, Liz Whiteacre, for all of  her guidance. I hope that the community
continues to support this college and magazine because I believe we are all
Chaparrals! 
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This publication could not be made without the generous support of  many peo-
ple. The staff  would like to thank Meri Phillips, Chris Raposa, Stephanie Jaco and
the Student Activities Office; Susan Schmult and the Purchasing Office; Cathy
Stablein; Jason Ertz and the College of  DuPage Library; Dr. Wendolyn Tetlow, Dr.
Sheryl Mylan, Dr. Beverly Reed, Deb Secara, Paula Burns, Cathie Walker and the
Liberal Arts Division Office; Dr. Chris Picard our Vice President of  Academic
Affairs and Dr. Harold McAninch our interim President. 

Special Thanks

Editoral Staff
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